
From: Ravid Raphael
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: SB County Supervisorial Redistricting
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 12:29:02 PM

Dear Mayor Perotte and City Council Members,

I support the concept of "communities of interest"  and the general approach suggested by Santa Maria
that cities be included in a single district.

Sincerely,

Ravid Raphael
5546 Berkeley Rd Goleta
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